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June 2nd, 1952.

W. Beatty, Esq. ,K.C. , LL*D., 
Chancellor,

McGill University

Dear Chancellor,

Thank you for sending the letter ferwarded 
to you, with the programme of the 9th International Con­

gress of the History of Medicine. Dr. Martin, I believe, 
intends to return in August, and I hardly think he would

be interested enough to remain over longer to attend the 

conference, out I am sending the programme to him.

Evor yours faithfully,

!

Pr inci pal.
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